
Elizabeth Athair
I wish to recommend that the Cleanup is done by taking the toxic waste in containers to a separate
facility away from here 

designated 

specifically at a toxic waste facility that is not near here and not allow it to remain here buried
underground in containers . 

It is a high risk to our local sea, beach and region being vulnerable and dangerous in severe storm
tsunami conditions that 

could potentially happen in the future.


